
 

 

 

 

Village of Holmen 

Change to normally scheduled meetings 
 

 

 

The Public Works Committee Meeting scheduled for January 7, 2021 will be cancelled due 

to lack of agenda items.   

 

The next meeting will be held on February 4, 2021.   

 

Angela Hornberg 

Village Clerk/Treasurer 

Posted 12/30/2020 

3:00 pm 
 


